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Webinar event on migratory fish in the Tamar 
catchment 
 
The River Trust, Cefas and Plymouth University are hosting a free webinar on migratory 
(diadromous) fish in the River Tamar catchment. Sign up here to attend the free event. 
 
The River Trust, Cefas and Plymouth University are hosting a free webinar on migratory 
(diadromous) fish in the River Tamar catchment. The webinar will outline the work of the 
‘DiadES’ project, which is researching the role of fish species including lamprey, eels, 
salmonids, mullet and flounder, their biology and importance to humans, and how they may 
be affected by climate change.  
 

 
 
The hosts are keen to engage with local stakeholders, so this is an excellent opportunity to 
get involved. 
 

The webinar is taking place at 10:00 – 11:00 on Wednesday 15th July. More details, and a 
link to register for the webinar are available here: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/introducing-
diades-tamar-river-catchment-tickets-110297476722 and on the event flyer. 
 

 
 
D&S IFCA has no direct involvement beyond helping to inform those that may be interested. 
 
More Information 
If you are interested in the Environment & Research work undertaken by D&S IFCA, we have 
a selection of Environment & Research display pages on the D&S IFCA Website which can 
be viewed here. Further information and reports produced by D&S IFCA’s Environment 
Officers can be viewed in Section H of the Website Resource Library. 
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